Volume 5 Issue 3

SCCA HAWAII REGION NEWSLETTER

March 1996

## From the RE's Desk

March brings a lot of racing for those here in Hawaii. First we are having our regular Solo II event, then we will modify the track and have our championship runoff for the season. We are awarding trophies or prizes for both the points champion of the 1995-1996 season and for winning the runoff. Check the results if you qualify and we'll see you at track.. Secondly, the wheel to

wheel race is at the end of March. We expect a good field of cars participating, so we need all the volunteers we can get to help, no experience required.

Lindsey Akamu Regional Executive Hawaii Region, SCCA

## **Upcoming Events**

The Electron Racing event at Hawaii Raceway Park is the culmination of a year of learning and building an electric power race car. Twelve high schools in the state have been working toward the goal of who can cover the most distance with a set battery pack. We have been asked to assist in providing help in flagging and communications. All those interested please get in touch with me.

In April the National Automotive Sports Association (NASA), based in San Francisco, is planning to hold a drivers school for street based cars and racing cars at Hawaii Raceway Park. They are bringing their instructors down to teach those interested. Sign up to participate, help the SCCA with flagging and communications.



